

## PRINTING GUIDELINES

## Dear Explorer,

Thank you for your purchase. It contributes to our mission to democratize access to space, and we hope that it creates a special gift for you or a loved one. Your postcard will travel for a period of time in Low Earth Orbit before returning to Earth, and to you. To avoid logistical problems, we allow you to take care of printing it. Here are some recommendations to make sure everything will work smoothly:

- 1. We advise you to print this postcard with a professional printer, asking for a rather rigid paper (but noting the maximum weight of 4g / 0.004kg)
- 2. The printing must be done in 100% scale, to respect the maximum dimensions of the card (148mm  $\times$  105mm). Otherwise, we will not be able to send your card into space.
- 3. The document contains the cutting lines, which will allow the printer to cut the card with precision.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at <a href="fly@exploration.space">fly@exploration.space</a>.

Ad astra,

Your Exploration Company Team.



